
 

 
 

Penygarn Community Primary School 
NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2020 

 
Annwyl Rieni (Dear Parents/Carers) 

 

May I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year.  It certainly has been a very 

strange year.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all from the bottom of my heart for 

your co-operation in helping us to keep our school safe.  It has certainly been trying at times, but we 

have managed to finish 2020 without isolating any of our classes.  

 

News 

Miss K Sallis will be leaving us at the end of this week due to the return of Miss Thomas from maternity 

leave.  Good luck for the future Miss Sallis, we will miss you! 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming Miss Thomas and Mrs Bishop back from maternity leave in the 

New Year, it will be good to have you back. 

 

Miss Thomas and Mrs Squirrell will job share Otters class in January.  Miss 

Thomas will work Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Squirrell on Thursday 

and Fridays. 

 

School will return as normal on 4th January 2021.  The staggered start and 

finishing times will remain in place. 

 

Blended Learning placemats will be sent out today -  a prize for each class with 

the most returned! 

 

Friends of Penygarn 

This year the Friends of Penygarn donated £60 for World Book Day prizes in March; £200 in July 

for leavers’ hoodies; £130 in November for Birthday cakes and £225 towards the Christmas 

selection boxes for children.  Thank you, much appreciated. 
 

Wishing you all a peaceful Christmas at the end of this tricky year.  Best wishes for a Happy and 

Healthy 2021. 

Stay Safe! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

L Sellars 

Headteacher  


